
 

  

Here we are once again coming into the time of 

Thanksgiving and so it seems only appropriate to 

take an inventory of that which we are to be 

thankful for here at Our Savior’s. You may have 

your own list but this comes from a pastor’s pen! 

 

First a disclaimer, I am going to take for granted the 

‘big things’--the love of God in Jesus Christ, family, 

friends, and nation. Not take for granted in the 

negative sense; but in the sense that I think all of us 

can usually identify those major areas of 

thanksgiving. No, instead I want to look at some of 

those things that usually fly under the radar.   

 

First of all I’m thankful for people who smile while 

driving instead of looking as if they are trying to be 

cast in the next episode of the “Walking Dead.”  

Truly, I’m not sure why everyone looks so angry as 

they drive around? If you are one of those people 

who can actually smile behind the wheel—thank 

you. 

 

Next I’m thankful for those little acts of kindness 

that happen randomly at any given time.  Case and 

point this past week I witnessed an adult stop and 

take seriously the plight of a child. Many would 

have just walked away; figured it wasn’t their 

business; but this person stopped, listened, offered 

appropriate help and then saw it through to 

completion. If you are one of those people who have 

taken time out of your schedule and acted in love, 

just because—thank you.    

 

As the Frohner family is approaching a new point in 

our lives with a child preparing for college I am 

thankful for all of you who have helped us parent, 

loved our kids, prayed for them, acted kindly toward 

them, learned their names and generally have served 

as a community of love and support.  I can’t imagine 

raising children in this world without the loving 

support of a church family, so for all of you who 

have loved and cared for my family—thank you. 

 

Finally for those whether through confirmation 

training or just divine graces have come to live out 

Luther’s explanation of the 8th commandment. “We 

are to fear and love God, so that we do not tell lies 

about our neighbors, betray or slander them, or 

destroy their reputations. Instead we are to come to 

their defense, speak well of them, and interpret 

everything they do in the best possible light.” For 

you who live this---blessed are you among angels 

and mortals--Thank you! Amen. 

 

What are you thankful for? 

 

Peace!   
 

Pastor Jeff 
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“Inspired to Love, Encouraged to Think, and Sent to Serve” 
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November Birthdays, Anniversaries & More 

Elsa Keisker   11/3 

Tammy Peasley  11/4 

Charles Simon   11/4 

Brad Wright   11/4 

Todd Tunby   11/5 

Kiana Breshears  11/6 

John* Conley   11/7 

Linda Howard   11/7 

Arlene Ross   11/8 

Dennis Breshears  11/9 

Brandi Davies   11/9 

Calissa Hoye   11/12 

Sean Peasley   11/13 

Joyce Quade   11/14 

Emily Simon   11/18 

Steve Butkus   11/19 

Deborah Cloninger  11/19 

Erin Crowe   11/20 

Ashton Peasley  11/23 

Kirk Waldfogel  11/23 

Alexandra Gordon  11/24 

Louise McGuire  11/24 

Tracy Hallinan  11/25 

Barbara Cameron  11/26 

Colin Davies   11/26 

Jim Smoot   11/26 

Hunter Peasley  11/27 

Nancy McKee   11/28 

Sharon Cebrun  11/29 

~ Birthdays ~  

Charles & Beverly Simon 11/5 

Gary & Trisha Marzolo     11/7 

Peter & Michelle Lawrence 11/16 

Steve & Sandy Kos      11/20 

Iain & Joelie Buchan       11/21 

~ Anniversaries ~  

November 1, 2015 

We remember these 

members of our 

congregation who  

have died this past year. 

 

 

And all of our loved ones. 

April 7, 2015 

April 10, 2015 

April 30, 2015 

August 14, 2015 

August 26, 1976 

Mark Schmitt 

Ruth McKeown 

Charles Wilson 

Vilma Groos 

Cynthia Hernandez 

 

 

 

 
 

Thank you for the “Appreciation.” 
 

A heartfelt thank you for your many personal  

affirmations during “Pastor Appreciation Month.”   

It is a joy to be in ministry together!    

Thank you for your prayers and support.    
 

Pastor Jeff and Family 

 

 

 
 

 

Saturday ~ November 14, 2015 

 7:00am - 8:30am   
 

 

Calling all men… You are invited 

to join us for a men's breakfast  

at OSLC.     

RSVP:  John Mulligan at 

mulli63@gmail.com 

 Daylight Savings Ends 
Sunday ~ November 1st at 2am.  

 

(Remember to set your clocks back 
before bedtime Saturday night) 
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“As we express our gratitude, we must never forget that the 

highest appreciation is not to utter words, but to live by 

them.” – John F. Kennedy 

 

I read these words and they really resonated with me.  We 

often hear about living with an “attitude of gratitude”. But 

what does this mean? 

 

At this busy time of year, may people become preoccupied 

with getting it done: the cooking, the shopping, the cards, 

the parties… However, what are the important things we 

need to get done? As I think about the important things, 

most of them do not have to do with holiday “stuff”. I 

encounter the important things in my life 365 days a year – 

not just during the last couple months of each calendar year. 

 

Serving others is one way to do an important thing and not 

just during the “Holidays”. Here are some benefits of 

volunteering (www.volunteer.org): 

 

 Gain Experience: working in the field or a position 

that has transferable skills will help you become more 

experienced when you are looking for that job. 

 Resume Building: add volunteering to your resume. 

Businesses, either for or not for profit, want to see you 

that you’ve been busy, so show them how you took the 

initiative to volunteer at a local nonprofit and be 

specific of what you did. Being the leader or creating a 

new and helpful tool will prove to the potential 

employer that you are an asset to their organization. 

 Gain New Skills: work experience is invaluable; there 

are some things you can’t learn in school. So by 

volunteering, you are in a new environment, observing 

people in their jobs and hopefully you are given tasks 

that challenge you. If not, ask! 

 Try It On: try something you are interested in. This 
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way, if you don’t like it, you’ll know before you take 

classes or apply for the job and then realize it’s not 

what you want to do as a career. 

 Meet People: not only do you get to gain experience, 

but you meet people who can be a potential reference 

when your job hunting if you made the right 

impression, or they may recommend a place to apply. 

Let them know you are looking and ask for them to be 

on your list of references, after you’ve shown them 

what you can do! 

 Potential Job: This may lead to a job. Nonprofits make 

up a large percentage of organizations in Sonoma 

County, and therefore many jobs are found there. Prove 

what you can do, and they may find funding to keep 

you. 

 Job Hunting 101: See every step as a practice for when 

you job hunt. From the initial conversation on the 

phone when you introduce yourself, to the showing up 

on the scheduled time to volunteer, this is like a job and 

a good time to practice how you present yourself and 

are seen. Take it all as a learning opportunity. 

 Thinking of College?: College applications ask for 

community service. But since it’s getting more 

competitive, not only do you show your volunteer time, 

but you need to stand out by taking a leadership role or 

again, creating something new that addresses a need in 

the community. 

 Feel Great About Making A Difference!: Lastly, but 

more importantly, volunteering leads you to find the 

joy of serving others and helping to improve our local 

community. Make a difference, meet people, gain new 

skills, and add a whole new experience awaits you-

Volunteer! 
 

In His Service ~  

Karen Skipper,  

Director of Music 

This “Coffee with Jesus” cartoon made me think about all I have to be grateful for.  

We can all show our gratitude for what we have been given by passing it on to someone else.   
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Another Music Note… 
 

In my life outside Our Savior’s, I work as a music 

therapist. I work primarily with older people many of 

whom have some form of dementia. As we approach 

the holidays, many of us will spend time with family 

members at social gatherings. The Alzheimer’s 

Association states that in 2014, friends and family of 

people with Alzheimer's and other dementias 

provided an estimated 17.9 billion hours of unpaid 

care, a contribution to the nation valued at $217.7 

billion. This is approximately 46 percent of the net 

value of Walmart sales in 2013 and nearly eight 

times the total revenue of McDonald's in 2013.

(www.alz.org/facts). 

 

If you have someone in your life who has dementia, 

here are some hints from the Alzheimer’s 

Association on how best to communicate with them: 

Some dos and don’ts for effective communication: 

 

DON’T 

 Don’t reason 

 Don’t argue 

 Don’t confront 

 Don’t remind them they forget 

 Don’t question recent memory 

 Don’t take it personally 

 

DO 

 Give short, one sentence explanations 

 Allow plenty of time for comprehension... then 

triple it 

 Repeat instructions of sentences exactly the same 

way 

 Eliminate “but" from your vocabulary, substitute 

“nevertheless” 

 Avoid insistence – try again later 

 Agree with them or distract them to a different 

subject or activity 

 Accept the blame when something’s wrong (even 

if it’s a fantasy) 

 Leave the room, if necessary, to avoid 

confrontations 

 Respond to the feelings rather than the words 

 Be patient, cheerful, and reassuring 

 Go with the flow 

 Practice 100% forgiveness 

 

One of the greatest joys in my work is finding who I 

call the person inside. If you will be spending time 

with loved ones with dementia, share your stories 

with them. Include them in celebrations as 

appropriate (many times a large, loud gathering is 

just too much stimulation). But most of all, honor 

them for the person they are and always have been – 

regardless of what their disease has taken from them. 

 

Enjoy your holidays! 

Karen Skipper, 

Director of Music 

aka 

Karen M. Skipper, MT-BC 

Neurologic Music Therapy Fellow 

Orange Coast Music Therapy 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FREE FAMILY MOVIE NIGHT 

sponsored by the PTF 
 

Date:    Friday ~ November 20 

Time:   5:30pm 

Place:   OSLS playground and ball wall 
 

 Holiday Movie 

 Free Hot Cocoa & Popcorn 

 Food Truck will be there to purchase food 

 Bring beach chairs, jackets and blankets 

 Join us for fun and fellowship and kick off the 

holiday season 

Like us on Facebook  

Church 

www.facebook.com/oursaviorsonline  

 

 

School 

www.facebook.com/osls.sc  

http://www.alz.org/facts
http://www.facebook.com/oursaviorsonline
https://www.facebook.com/osls.sc
http://www.facebook.com/oursaviorsonline
http://www.facebook.com/osls.sc
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Youth and Children’s Ministry 

by Bob Cooper - Director of Youth and Children’s Ministries 

Finally Fall 
Awesome! November has arrived and it is finally 

starting to feel like Fall around here. Let me bring 

you up to speed on what “those kids” are up to these 

days; in mid-October the youth group sponsored our 

5th annual Chili Cook-off but this year it was NOT a 

fundraiser but rather simply a fun event to get 

together and say “Thank you” for all of your support 

during our past fund raising events. It was a good 

time and of course the chili was delicious. Also in 

mid-October the middle school youth group joined 

our friends from Lutheran Church of the 

Resurrection (Huntington Beach) for the annual 

Middle School Late Nighter! We enjoyed Bowling 

followed by many hours of go-kart racing, laser tag, 

rock wall climbing, miniature golf... it was a blast! I 

was really impressed at how well our two groups 

mingled and joined each other, you’d never guess 

that these kids came from two different 

congregations; it was a wonderful thing to see. At the 

end of October we will again hold the much loved 

“Trick or Trunk” Halloween event including many 

decorated car trunks as well as the “Haunted Youth 

Room, carnival style games, and a pizza dinner. 

 

As we move into November I would like to take a 

moment and give thanks to all of the faithful adults 

that help to make the youth ministry here at Our 

Savior’s so special. Whether you help with our 

weekly meetings, drive to special events, plan and 

serve meals for the Gilchrist house and welcome inn, 

teach Sunday school, assist with the youth band, or 

any of the other ways that keep our youth ministry 

running I say a heartfelt “Thank you”. Youth 

ministry runs on adult volunteers and I truly cannot 

do it without you.  

 

If you would like to get involved in our youth 

ministry but are not sure how or if you have the 

necessary skills to do so let me tell you, you do have 

the skills, and all you need to do is let me know that 

you would like to be involved and I’d be happy to 

have you on the team! 

 

Again, the biggest “Thank you” I can muster to our 

adult sponsors and a giant open arms welcome to 

anyone considering getting involved; I’m looking 

forward to a blessed holiday season. 

 

Feeling thankful, 

 

Bob Cooper 
 

Director Youth and Children’s Ministry 

 

 

 
 

Calendar 
 
 

November 1 - Sunday 

HSYG 6:00pm, Youth Room 
 

November 3 - Tuesday 

Kids Club 3:00pm, Youth Room 
 

November 4 - Wednesday 
5th Grade Confirmation 3:00pm, Youth Room 

MSYG 6:30pm, Youth Room 
 

November 10 - Tuesday 

Gilchrist House 6:00pm 
 

November 11 - Wednesday 
5th Grade Confirmation 3:00pm, Youth Room 

MSYG 6:30pm, Youth Room 
 

November 14 - Saturday 

FAM Food Distribution 8:00am 
 

November 15 - Sunday 
HSYG 6:00pm, Youth Room 

 

November 18 - Wednesday 
5th Grade Confirmation 3:00pm, Youth Room 

MSYG 5:30pm, Youth Room 
 

November 22 - Sunday 
HSYG 6:00pm, Youth Room 

 

November 25 - Wednesday 
No 5th Grade Confirmation 

No Middle School Youth Group 
 

November 29 - Sunday 
HSYG 6:00pm, Youth Room 
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ELCA MALARIA CAMPAIGN: WE DID IT!!!! 
 

We have incredible news! The ELCA Malaria Campaign just reached its 

fundraising goal of $15 million! Thank you for being 

a part of this monumental milestone and helping us 

protect countless lives from this preventable, treatable 

disease.  

 

We couldn’t have done it without you! 

Five years ago ELCA members, congregations and 

synods came together, dreamed big with our Lutheran companion churches and 

partners, and set out to raise $15 million for malaria programming.  

 

Today we celebrate all that we have accomplished together. 

Working with our Lutheran companions and partners in 13 African countries, we 

have brought about lasting change. But our work is not over. While the ELCA 

Malaria Campaign will come to an end on Jan. 31, 2016, our commitment to 

ending deaths from this disease will not. In the coming years, support to our 

companions and partners to address malaria will come through gifts to ELCA 

World Hunger, which has a long history of supporting health-related work.  

 

Without you, none of this would have been possible. 

Thank you for your prayers, your partnership and your support 

 

Christian Education November 2015 

 

Sunday School Lessons! 

Follow along with us...  
 
 

 

 

November Lessons: 
 

Nov 01: Samuel (1 Samuel 3:10)  

Nov 08: Esther (Esther 2:5-18; 3:1-6; 8:1-17) 
Nov 15: Ezekiel (Ezekiel 37:1-14)  

Nov 22: Daniel (Daniel 6:6-23)  

Nov 29: Jonah (Jonah 1:1-3:3) 

Sunday School Donations needed! Please help 

your Sunday School ministry in getting supplies for 

the new year!  

We are looking for: 

Pencil boxes  Glue sticks  Children's scissors 

Hole Punchers  Packing Tape 

Cleaning Supplies for the room 
 

Donations may be dropped off in the church 

office. Please label your items: Sunday School!  

Come visit Santa 

~ Sunday ~ 

December 20th 

5:00pm 
 

 Take a photo with Santa. 

 Drop off your letter to Santa.  

 End the night with decorating  

a yummy Christmas cookie. 

 All ages welcome and don't forget  

to bring a friend. 

 Join us for worship afterwards  

for the 6:00pm service. 

 

 

 
 

Join Our Team!  See what it's like to make a 

difference in the life of a child! 

Contact Katherine Yeakel for more details at 

maycoffee777@aol.com 

mailto:maycoffee777@aol.com
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Fellowship ~ Evangelism ~ Worship & Music 

Thanksgiving is almost here! October seemed to 

fly by!  Bakers are wanted for sweet treats that will 

be provided after the Worship of Thanksgiving on 

Sunday, November 22 at 6:00pm.   
 

 

Join us after the service for  

fellowship with one another!   

Christmas Eve Worship 
 

Thursday ~ December 24, 2015 

Noon & 4:30pm 

 6:30pm & 11:00pm 

C hristmas is coming and the 

Worship & Music Ministry is 

already planning the decorations for 

our Sanctuary and Narthex!  

 

As in past years, the congregation will 

have an opportunity to purchase 

Poinsettias “In Honor or In Memory” of a loved one. 

The price is $15.00 each and more than one may be 

purchased. These beautiful Poinsettias will adorn the 

Altar and Sanctuary Christmas Eve. The Poinsettias 

may be taken home after Christmas.  

 

Look for the insert in the Weekly Messengers 

beginning November 22 through December 13. 

Thank you for your support and don't forget 

Christmas is just around the corner. We will have 

beautiful candlelight services that you won't want to 

miss. Come and sing praises and celebrate the birth 

of our Lord, Jesus Christ.  

 

 

 

 
 

Join the festivities  
 

Santa’s Village by the Sea  
 

Saturday ~ December 5, 2015 
2:00pm ~ 5:00pm 
Community Center 
100 N. Calle Seville 

San Clemente 
 

Volunteers are needed to help 
with Our Savior’s booth. 

Our Savior’s Lutheran Church  

Annual Christmas Dinner  

Thursday ~ December 17th @ 6:00pm  
 

Dear Church Family,   
 

The holiday season is upon us. Please join us this 

year for our annual Christmas dinner. I have been 

on Pinterest the last couple of days looking at ideas 

for our Christmas dinner table center pieces. I 

thought it would be fun to get people together to 

make our center pieces this year! Kids are 

welcome as well. I will provide the supplies, and 

anyone who would like to be involved is 

welcome. I will send out more information as the 

time gets closer.  

 

I hope and pray you have a wonderful 

Thanksgiving with your family and friends. 

 

Blessings, 
 

Mindy Goulding 
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Sunday Morning Bible Study 

9:50am to 10:25am ▪ Sanctuary 
 

Paul’s letter to the Corinthians:  
Many folks know about the “Love Chapter” that is 

often read at weddings but this important letter to an 

often stubborn congregation is a treasure for 

understanding how it is we live out the Christian faith.   
 

Wednesday Manna Bible Study 

Founders Room 

11:00am to 12:15pm every Wednesday 
 

We take a look at the upcoming lessons for Sunday 

Morning.  There is no better way to prepare for 

worship then joining us on Wednesday morning.   

No Biblical experience necessary.   
   

Wednesday Evening 

5:30pm-6:30pm ▪ Founders Room  

(Childcare needed...contact Pastor Jeff) 
 

“From Jesus to Christ: The First Christians” 
Together we’ll use this groundbreaking Frontline 

series to hear the epic story of the rise of Christianity. 

We’ll explore the life and death of Jesus, and the men 

and women whose belief, conviction, and martyrdom 

created the religion we now know as Christianity. 

We’ll use DVD, Bible study, discussion and look at 

the newest information available in order to get a 

better understanding of how the Christian tradition was 

born.    

 
 
 
 

Chapel, Sanctuary 

Manna Bible Study, FR 

5th Grade Confirmation, YR 

Adult Bible Study, FR 

Middle School Youth Group, YR 

Celebration Singers, Sanc 

6th Grade Confirmation, Sanc 

8:30am-9:00am 

11:00am-12:15pm 

3:00pm-4:00pm 

5:30pm-6:30pm 

6:30pm-8:00pm 

6:45pm-8:00pm 

7:15pm-8:00pm 

OUR SAVIOR’S LUTHERAN CHURCH 

TREASURER’S FINANCIAL REPORT  

AUGUST 2015 
 

Average August Attendance:                193 people 

Average Weekly Offering:                    $    7,776/wk 

Budget Requirement:                                 $  10,860/wk
  
 

   August 2015                    FYTD 

Unrestricted Gifts:   $38,882               $ 70,076 

Budget:               $43,440               $ 86,880 
 

These are your gifts to the church through general 

envelopes and plate offerings; they are used for operating 

budget expenses. Annual member contributions for the 

month ending August 31, 2015 were 19.34% BELOW the 

Congregation approved annual budget. 

Church Mortgage Balance:  $ 623,674.66*  

*monthly mortgage payment for the classroom  

building is paid from the school funds 
 

Thank You For Your Stewardship! 

God Bless, Bruce Quade ~ Treasurer 

Designated Gifts August 2015 Aug 2015 YTD 

World Hunger $   627 $1,027 

Habitat for Humanity $   490 $   911 

Total $1,117 $1,938 

Greetings Church, 

 

Our Savior's Stewardship Campaign 

2016 is over halfway complete. Our 

goal is to have 75% of the pledge 

cards returned before November 1st 

and we are currently at 10% of the pledge cards 

returned.  We have a lot of ground to cover to reach our 

goal, but I am confident we will see a lot of cards 

returned this weekend. 

 

Please take time this week to complete your pledge card 

and remember to return your pledge card by mail, 

dropping it off at the church office or dropping it in the 

offering plate on Sunday. The pledge card is also 

available online at the link below and has been attached 

to this email. Please fill out the form, print it to PDF and 

email the completed form to us at oslcsec@sbcglobal.net. 

http://www.oursaviorsonline.net/files/stewardship/

oslcpledgecard2016.pdf 

 

If you have already returned your pledge card thank you, 

thank you! 

Yours in Christ, 

Corey Luckow ~ Stewardship Chair 

mailto:oslcsec@sbcglobal.net
http://www.oursaviorsonline.net/files/stewardship/oslcpledgecard2016.pdf
http://www.oursaviorsonline.net/files/stewardship/oslcpledgecard2016.pdf
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SOCIAL CONCERNS MINISTRY TEAM NEWS  

CHRISTMAS GIVING TREE 
Our annual Giving Tree provides athletic 

shoes to clients of Family Assistance 

Ministries.  The shoes will be distributed at 

FAM’s annual Christmas party on 

December 19. New tennis shoes or 

sneakers in sizes for boys and girls infant 

through teens are requested.  

 

Please bring new unwrapped shoes to 

the Narthex from Nov. 2 - Dec. 17. 
 

Brighten a child’s Christmas with a gift  

they can really use! 
 

Thank you to Thrivent Financial for their $400  

gift to  purchase additional shoes! 

FALL FOOD DRIVE for FAMILY ASSISTANCE MINISTRIES 

Every Week in November 
BRING DONATIONS TO THE NARTHEX or YOUR CLASSROOM 

 

ITEMS MOST NEEDED (No Glass Please!): 

Meals: Soup/Chili * Mac&Cheese * Pasta/Rice * Tuna * Baby food 

Lunchbox Items: Box juice * Fruit cups * Peanut butter * Jelly * Crackers 

Breakfast Items: Cereal * Granola bars  * Oatmeal * Canned fruit * Juice 

Hygiene Items: Diapers  * Wipes * Toilet paper  * Disposable razors * Soap 
 

    Non-Perishables Only—NO GLASS!!! 
 

FAM provides temporary assistance to over 3,600 individuals per month. 

       41% are children 

THANK YOU for helping to meet the need! 

Team Our Savior’s ~ FAM Hunger Walk 2015 

Thanks to all who donated and walked this year. 

OSLC/S had about 30 walkers and raised over 

$4,000! It was a beautiful day, and at this writing, 

over $50,000 has been raised to support FAM’s 

homeless prevention programs. Well done! 

Welcome Inn Meal Service  
Mondays, November 9th  & December 14th 

Sent to Serve with Love 

The Social Concerns Ministry Team is now provid-

ing a Welcome Inn dinner service for the homeless 

on the 2nd Monday of each month. Our first dinner 

was a great success—we served about 40 meals! 

 

Watch for the Sign-Up Genius email from the church 

office. We need people to donate the menu items and 

people to come with us to serve the dinner at Doheny 

State Park. We welcome your participation! 

 

Our Welcome Inn coordinator is Heidi Works, 

hsworks7@cox.net or (949) 212-0803 
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OUR SAVIOR’S LUTHERAN SCHOOL NEWS 
November 2015 

Meet the Masters 

 
Our young artists will be introduced to Swiss artist, 

Paul Klee (1879-1940). Swiss  artist, Paul Klee’s 

inspiration came from nature, music, and a 

wonderful imagination. The children will build on 

his themes and their imaginations to create a 

fanciful, abstract composition 

full of movement, color and 

texture using paper and paint 

crayons. 

Fall Photo Fundraiser 
 

“Participation in the photo fundraiser  

is open to everyone” 
 

$65.00 Session Includes… 

 20 minute session 

 Choice of a free 8 x 10 photo or images returned 

on a pin drive. 

 Posted on a private link where photos can be 

purchased. 

 $25/session goes back to Our Savior’s 
 

Dates and Locations: 
 

Nov. 1, 3 and 4: San Juan Capistrano Open Spaces 
 

Nov. 7 and 8: Bella Collina, San Clemente 
 

Contact John Doukas to schedule your session at  

John@johndoukasphoto.com or (714) 931-1209 
 

www.johndoukasphoto.com 

Parent/Teacher Conferences 
 

The end of the first quarter is Friday, October 30th.  

Parent/Teacher Conferences will be held on 

Thursday, November 5 and Friday November 6 for 

all elementary grades.  
 

School will not be in session these 2 days. 

Preschool will be open. 

FALL FOOD DRIVE 

During the entire month of November, the school 

families will join with the church families in 

collecting canned goods for Family Assistance 

Ministries.  The items most needed are: 
 

Mac & Cheese, Rice, Pasta, Soup, Chili, Peanut 

Butter, Jelly, Canned Fruit and Vegetables, Tuna, 

Juice Boxes, Cereal, Granola Bars, Oatmeal, Baby 

Food, Pet Food, Diapers, Wipes and other non-

perishable foods. 

Thanksgiving Holiday… 
 

The school office will be closed November 23rd-November 27th  

for Thanksgiving break. School resumes on Monday, December 1st. 

4th grade visits Irvine Regional Park on November 

3rd. After this field trip, they will come to 

appreciate how plants and animals have adapted to 

different environmental conditions through a  

variety of activities. The park has a variety of 

ecosystems, including oak woodland and coastal 

sage scrub. 

PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE 
 

 Scheduled For Tuesday, November 10th 

9:00am - 10:30am and 5:30pm - 6:30pm  
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 “World Hunger” 
 

“All Saints’ 

Sunday” 
 

8:30 Bold Worship 
 

9:30 Adult Ed. 
 

10:30 Classic 

Worship 
 

6:00 Evening 

Worship 
 

6:00 HSYG, YR 

2 

 
 

3 
 
 

 

 

 

3:00 Kids Club, 

YR 

4 
11:00 Manna Bible 

Study, FR 

3:00 5th Grade Conf, 

YR 

5:30 Adult Bible St, 

FR 

6:30 MSYG, YR 

6:45 Celebration 

Singers,  Sanc 

7:15 6th Grade Conf., 

Sanc 

5 

 

No School 
 

6 
 

No School 
 

7 
 

 

 

8  
 

8:30 Bold Worship 
 

9:30 Adult Ed. 
 

10:30 Classic 

Worship 
 

6:00 Evening 

Worship 
 

6:00 HSYG, YR 

9 

 

9:30 Women’s 

Bible Study, 

Evey Thomsen 

 

4:00 Welcome 

Inn Dinner 

10 

 

8:45 PTF 

Meeting, FR 

6:00 Gilchrist 

House, HSYG 
 

6:30 Council 

Meeting, FR 

 

11 
 

11:00 Manna Bible 

Study, FR 

3:00 5th Grade Conf, 

YR 

5:30 Adult Bible St, 

FR 

6:30 MSYG, YR 

6:45 Celebration 

Singers,  Sanc 

7:15 6th Grade Conf., 

Sanc 

12 

 

8:45 MOPS Mtg. 

 

 

13 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

14 

 

7:00 Men’s 

Breakfast @OSLC 

 

8:00 FAM 

Distribution 
 

 

15 

8:30 Bold Worship 
 

9:30 Adult Ed. 
 

10:30 Classic 

Worship 
 

6:00 Evening 

Worship 
 

6:00 HSYG, YR 
 

 

16 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

17 

 

 

 

 

6:30 School Board 

Meeting, FR 

 

 
 
 

 

18 
11:00 Manna Bible 

Study, FR 

3:00 5th Grade Conf, 

YR 

5:30 Adult Bible St, 

FR 

6:30 MSYG, YR 

6:45 Celebration 

Singers,  Sanc 

7:15 6th Grade Conf., 

Sanc 

19 

 

 

8:45 MOPS Mtg.  

20 

 

 

 

 

PTF Family 

Movie Night 

 
 

21  
 

 

 

 

22   
 

8:30 Bold Worship 
 

9:30 Adult Ed. 
 

10:30 Classic 

Worship 
 

6:00 Special 

Service of 

Thanksgiving 
 

6:00 HSYG, YR 
 

 

23 

 

 

 

 

24 

 

 

 

  

25 

 

 

 

11:00 Manna Bible 

Study, FR 

 

No Wednesday 

Activities  

Tonight 

 

 

26   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Church Office 

Closed 

27 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Church Office 

Closed 

28 

 

 

 

 

29  “Habitat” 
 

8:30 Bold Worship 
 

9:30 Adult 

Education 
 

10:30 Classic 

Worship 
 

6:00 Evening 

Worship 
 

6:00 HSYG, YR 
 

 
 

 

30 
 

 

   

 
 

 

 

     

2015 

1st Sunday  

of the month Last Sunday  

of each month 

 

Holy Communion  

served  

every Sunday 

~ Thanksgiving School Break ~ Thanksgiving School Break ~ Thanksgiving School Break ~  
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“Inspired to Love, Encouraged to Think, and Sent to Serve” 

 

WORSHIP HOURS 
 

8:30am ~ Bold Worship, Sunday School 

9:30am ~  Adult Education 

10:30am ~ Classic Worship, Sunday School 

6:00pm ~ Evening Worship 
 

Nursery Care available all at all services for children 4 and under! 
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